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August 2023 

 

Dear Little Sister Participant, 

 

We would like to welcome you as a participant in the 2024 Miss Northern Suburbs Little Sister Program. The 

onstage program will be held on November 25, 2023, at the Gorton Community Center 400 East Illinois Rd., Lake 

Forest, IL 60045. We thank the Gorton Center for being our venue this year.     

 

We will provide more information closer to the program date regarding the schedule for the day. There will be a 

mandatory rehearsal at 1pm on Saturday, November 25, 2023, in the auditorium. This rehearsal is when we will go 

through the modeling pattern for your formal wear and crowning. The formal wear attire is a white dress. Please 

prepare a short response to the question, “What is your favorite playtime or after school activity?” This question 

will be asked after modeling. 

 

We would like to thank you again for participating in the 2024 Miss Northern Suburbs Little Sister Program. If you 

have any questions, please contact us at missnorthernsuburbs@gmail.com.  We look forward to meeting you! 

 

Sincerely, 

Kristen Hadap 

Robin Ruchti 

Co-Executive Directors 

Miss Northern Suburbs Organization  
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